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Kia ora whānau,
During 2020 we came out to kōrero with you all at our Owners Wananga held throughout Aotearoa.  

Over the past 18 months we have received valuable feedback and ideas to improve our grant system.  

This Kōrero Mai booklet describes the proposed Tauhara North No.2 Trust Grant Distribution Policy changes,  

and what we know will help us to awhi our whānau. 

We are very keen to see what you as an owner of Tauhara North No.2 Trust think about the proposed changes.

Please provide feedback in the following ways:

Phone: 0800 UKAIPO (852476)

Attend a Zoom call: Held in November 3x a week, for the next three weeks (see times below)

Email: Attach a scan or photo of your completed feedback form and email to: jahvis.davis@tauharano2.co.nz

Online feedback: tn2t.co.nz/distribution-policy-feedback

Return feedback form by post: To: Jahvis Davis, Tauhara North No.2 Trust, PO Box 7214, Te Ngae Road, Rotorua

Key upcoming dates:

•	 Feedback from owners: needs to be recieved by 30 November, 2021

•	 Approval of new grants by Board members: December, 2021

•	 Changes to grants and new grants begin: 1 January 2022

Nga manaakitanga,

Mana Newton

Group CEO

November 1st 2021

Zoom call times:

•	 Monday 8th, 15th and 22nd November, 1pm and 7pm (NZT)

	•	 Wednesday 10th, 17th and 24th November, 1pm and 7pm (NZT)

	•	 Friday 12th, 19th and 26th November, 1pm and 7pm (NZT)

Visit the Tauhara website ‘What’s on’ page for each meetings zoom link: https://tauharano2.co.nz/whats-on/

Whānau - now is the  
time to have your say  
on our proposed  
grant changes


